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Papyrus appoints a new Director to the Board  

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Papyrus Australia Ltd (PPY), the Executive Chair Mr 
Al Jawhari is pleased to announce the appointment of a new non-Executive Director Mr Brad 
Lemmon, to the Papyrus Board. 
 
Mr. Lemmon brings to PPY over 30 years of experience and a range of skills from the 
construction materials, mining services, waste recovery and recycling industries, spanning 
operations and logistics, commercialization, capability integration across business pillars and 
progressing strategy to execution. With a strong governance focus, Mr Lemmon has led a 
500 strong multi-disciplined workforce through a major transformation via a strategic capital 
investment program to deliver an efficient, sustainable and profitable footprint across a 
national network.   
 
With key strengths in attracting strategic capital investment to activate growth opportunities 
and building high performing teams, Mr Lemmon is a highly effective business leader with 
international trade experience which will benefit PPY in our next stage of growth and 
expansion.  
 
Holding formal qualifications in Strategic Economic Analysis & Management and a graduate 
from the Stanford Graduate School of Business, Mr Lemmon has developed, implemented 
and led strategic reviews to modernise operations and aggressive cost management and 
innovative commercial solutions. 
 
Mr Jawhari said ‘I warmly welcome Mr Lemmon to the Board, to harness his expertise as 
Papyrus accelerates its focus on global technology commercialisation and expansion, and in 
securing multiple global revenue streams’.   
 
Mr Al Jawhari – Executive Chair 
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